US Nuclear Regulatoryv Commission
Region 1

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

RE: Docket No.
License No.

030~09736
20~15761-01

Gentlemen:

July 14, 1989

Following is our response to your abcve referenced Netite of
Violation following vour inspection o' April 11, 1989,

A. All nuclear medicine personnel have again been instructed
on the prohibition of the storapge or use of foodetnffs in
areas where radioactive nateriale are used or stored, Iir
addition, we will increase one in-house surveillance in
this regard to assure that this requirement is foliowed,

B. The personnel involved have again been instructed in the
requirements relative to Mo breakthrough measuremente .,
This included a specific reminder that measuremert zlone

is not =ufficient, the requivement includes the mathematicasl

calculation to quantify the Mo activity present before

administration to patients.

We will increase our in~house

surveillance on this issue to assure continuing compliaace.

We are confident that this program is now in full complinnce ae

of this date.
is required.

RT/4p

PR S| A
wr ) b*‘\'e"‘

YOO TEDY "
aQOQOLx*" #IC

Please contact the undersigned if further infermetion

Yours truly,
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Robert Theroux
Director, Professional Services

B Lingoin Strewst

Wornesatar MA
01804 2182

{608) 782 -H00C
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